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A brilliant last week of school and now the summer holiday is nearly here!! 

What a great day at SPORTS DAY and some delicious refreshments provided by 

the PSA to raise some much-needed funds for the school - a huge thank you to 
Natalie Marsden, Emma Hall and Audrey Ireland for volunteering and helping to 
make this happen.  

We also held a SPRING FAIR in May which provided lots of fun for all the 

children, thank you to Kim Allchin for leading the organisation of this event.  

And thank you to Naomi Symonds for her continuous work with organising the 
SECOND-HAND UNIFORM sales, another great fundraiser for the school. 
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Also thank you to… 

- all our class reps for doing a great job this year 

- to all our volunteers throughout the year  

- and to all the parents that have supported our PSA events 

We desperately need more volunteers to help with events, so the PSA can continue to 
raise funds for the school. It doesn’t have to be a huge commitments, so please consider 
getting involved next year. 

The PSA also needs a new Chair from September in order to be able to continue, without 
this it cannot continue to fundraise for the school. So please get in touch if you would 
like to know more or be involved. 

holiday! 
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£500 

£175 
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We wish you all a lovely summer holiday! 

The PSA is looking for a new Chair.  Are you good at working with teams of people? The 
Chair leads meetings and the coordination of the volunteers at each event.  The Chair 
doesn't have to organise all the events themselves.  There's always a team of volunteers 
enlisted to help with each event. The new Chair will have the full support of members of 
the PSA who have previously helped organise the events and can provide plenty of advice 
and guidance where needed.  It could even be a shared role. 

As the PSA is a registered charity, we do need to have a Chairperson to be able to keep 
running.  For a small school we always achieve so much when we come together to 
work to a common goal - raising money for our Children's school and enhancing their 
learning journey.  It would be a real tragedy if we were to have to stop. 

If you are interested in taking over as Chair, please get in touch via your Class Rep or at 
hawridgepsa@hotmail.com. 

Also, if you would like to be on the wider committee please get in touch with us or speak 
to a member of the committee. Being part of the committee means helping to organise 
and plan, sharing ideas and bringing events to life.  

 

 

The PSA need YOU! 

Schools of Chesham Carnival 

The school took part in the Schools of Chesham Carnival on 10 June. Thank you to Jo Grover-Clark 
and Audrey Ireland for leading the organisation of this event (a huge job!) and to Carrie Jones and 
Naomi Symonds for supporting them. We will find out in the autumn how much we raised from 
this event.   
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